
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
FOR HEALTH INSURANCE BROKERAGE SERVICES

FOR THE MORRIS HILLS REGIONAL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION
MORRIS COUNTY

UNDER A FAIR AND OPEN PROCESS PURSUANT TO
N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-5 AND 19:44A-1 et. seq.

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to the provisions of N. J. S. A 19:44A-20 and Chapter 271 of the laws of
the State of New Jersey, the Morris Hills Regional District Board of Education, at 48 Knoll Drive, Rockaway,
NJ 07866, is seeking RFP’s (Request for Proposals) for Health Insurance Brokerage Services, to be provided
to the Board of Education for a period of one (1) year, beginning July 1, 2024.

The Request for Proposals may be obtained by emailing gblibby@mhrd.org. All proposals submitted to the
Board must be submitted pursuant to the Request for Proposals distributed by the Morris Hills Regional District
Board of Education in the format required therein and as set forth hereafter.

To be considered, a proposal for the above Request for Proposals for Health Insurance Brokerage Services must
be received in the Morris Hills Regional District Board of Education Administrative Office on or before 11:00
am, April 23, 2024. The proposal must be mailed or hand-delivered. The envelope shall be marked with the
words “PROPOSAL FOR HEALTH INSURANCE BROKERAGE SERVICES FOR THE MORRIS HILLS
REGIONAL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION’, and said envelope should be addressed as follows:

Gail M. Libby, Business Administrator/Board Secretary
Morris Hills Regional District Board of Education
48 Knoll Drive
Rockaway, NJ 07866

In addition, the proposal must be sent electronically on or before 11:00 am on April 23, 2024, to Gail M.
Libby, Business Administrator/Board Secretary, at glibby@mhrd.org
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